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Jessica Kennedy

From: Clerks
Subject: FW: Coldest Night of the Year 2025-a Funtastic Fundraiser for the Orangeville Food 

Bank

From: Carrie-Anne DeCaprio <carrie-anne.decaprio@orangevillefoodbank.org> 
Date: January 22, 2025 at 12:20:55 PM EST 
Subject: Coldest Night of the Year 2025-a Funtastic Fundraiser for the Orangeville 
Food Bank 

  
To our remarkable and selfless municipal leaders at the Town of East Garafraxa,  
We are incredibly grateful to have you championing our small towns and their limited 
resources within our community. We hope that as a municipality, you will consider forming 
a team for the Coldest Night of the Year, our largest annual fundraising event, to support 
our Orangeville Food Bank services. The towns of Amaranth and Orangeville have already 
stepped up to fight against food insecurity in our community, and today, we invite you to 
join this important movement. This family-friendly event features a 2 or 5 km walk through 
the picturesque streets of downtown Orangeville, starting and ending at the food bank. 
Following the walk, we will celebrate in our back parking lot with a festival atmosphere, 
honoring those we serve by coming together over a chef-prepared meal. Please click on the 
link below for all the information and never hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 
https://cnoy.org/location/orangeville 
  
Thank You, 
Carrie-Anne DeCaprio (She/Her) 
Donor Engagement and Outreach Manager 
  
3 Commerce Road 
Orangeville, ON L9W 3X5 
226-558-2109 

My Working Hours and your working hours may be different. 
Please do not feel obligated to reply outside your normal working hours. 
My regular schedule is Tuesday-Friday 

https://cnoy.org/location/orangeville 
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